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STATEMENT CONCERNNG FCC AUCTIONS 

 

 KAJK(FM)’s original construction permit (File No. BNPH-20041230AAI) 

was granted on March 3, 2005 as the result of FM Auction #37. 

KGXX(FM)’s original construction permit (File No. BNPH-20091019ABO) 

was granted on November 24, 2009 as the result of FM Auction #79. 

As more than five years have passed since the construction permits of both 

stations were granted, the FCC auction “unjust enrichment” rules are not implicated 

by this application. 

 


